
First Presbyterian Church of Newhall 
At the First Presbyterian Church of Newhall,  

we invite people to follow Jesus Christ in a community  
where we EXALT God in Worship, EMBRACE one another in love,  

ENCOURAGE spiritual growth, and EQUIP every person for ministry  
in the church and world. 

June 8, 2025 
“Compelled to Connect” 

Thought for Meditation 

Thought for meditation “Waiting for God to act is also a community’s 

project. Waiting with others is an act of solidarity with friends. The  

apostles do not scatter and go their separate ways to await a private Spirit-

filling…” 

- Robert Wall, Professor of Christian Scripture, School of Theology  

   Seattle WA. 

June Birthdays 
 

June 6 Glenda Johnson 
June 22 Rod Belcher 

Bridge to Home Shelter Requests 

Bridge to Home is no longer accepting used clothes & shoe  
donations! 

LOL (Ladies out to Lunch) 
Ladies out to Lunch are meeting at the home of Linette Brammer on 6/17/25 

(always the third Tuesday). Her address is 31920 Greenhill Dr. Castaic. We are 
starting at 12:30 pm as that is VBS Week and some of us are volunteers there. 
Please bring an item for a green salad, as we will be having a salad bar. If you 

want soda, please bring that (BYOS). Please RSVP Linette if you are coming at 
805-340-5709. If you would like to carpool from the church, let Pam Trammell 

know at 661 607-4632. 



Children’s Ministry 
Your Children’s committee needs your help!  
Please scan the QR code and purchase an item to help with VBS. 
Items will continue to be added so check back when you can. 
Your donation towards our crafts and snacks helps offset the cost for VBS. 
You can check out their need list by following this link: 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/36DMVZXF5QUR6?ref_=wl_share. 
Only a few items left and your gifts are greatly appreciated. 

 

VBS 
VBS registration is now open through the link on our church website! 

Egypt: Joseph’s Journey from Prison to Palace 
June 16-20 

9:00am - 11:30 
$20 / Child or $15 / child for siblings 

Bible Lessons, crafts, music, games, snacks and Fun! 
Special offer for church families: Invite a fr iend who isn’t a member of our  

congregation! If they register, then you can come for FREE! Make sure they tell us 
who invited them! 

Congratulations to the winners of the Church Birthday 
 Trivia/Scavenger Hunt Game! 

Thank you all who participated and we hope you learned some fun facts about our 
beloved Church. The clear cut winner was Kathy Craig with a perfect score of 10/10. 

In 2nd place was a group entry from Marianne, Bella, Catelynn, and Elaina with a 
score of 9/10. Winners can claim their prizes at the Church Life Patio table and the 

answers will be posted there also. 

Deacon Offering 
Today is our Deacons offering and we would appreciate any and all that you can give. You can 

still give next week and also any week by just earmarking your gift to Deacons! 

Social Justice Book Club 
Since people will be gone during late June, we will next meet: 

Wednesday, July 23 @ 5:00pm at 23602 Via Beguine, Valencia 91355. We will be discuss-
ing “ Patriot: a Memoir” by Alexei Navalny. Stevenson Ranch library seemed able to get them 

quickly. It is a dense read, however we have two months! Come join us this summer…  
Questions? Call / text Jana Thatch 661 713-0107. 


